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 Organizational Participatory Research (OPR) blends research and action to produce 
knowledge that can improve organization practices. Organization members may either be 
consulted or work with researchers making decisions throughout the research process. The 
differences between these two levels of organization members’ research participation are 
unknown, as are the processes associated with pitfalls (e.g., adverse outcomes or challenges) 
of OPR. Such knowledge is warranted for health organizations and researchers interested in 
practice improvement initiatives. 
 

We are undertaking a participatory systematic mixed studies review to 1) identify 
processes associated with OPR outcomes; 2) understand OPR processes associated with 
pitfalls of research co-construction; and 3) measure the association between research co-
construction and unanticipated benefits of this type of participation.  
 

From the 8873 citations retrieved through our search of peer-reviewed and grey 
literature sources, we identified 992 potentially relevant publications and selected 107 studies 
to include in our synthesis. We will present findings from our qualitative and quantitative 
syntheses regarding processes, outcomes, extra benefits, and suggested best practices of OPR. 
 
 
 



  
Thursday October 16, 2014 

From: 12:00-1:30 p.m. 
Department of Family Medicine                                          

5858 ch. de la Côte-des-Neiges, 3rd floor, suite 300  
 

BRING YOUR LUNCH!  There will be light refreshments. 

Please RSVP to research.fammed@mcgill.ca or (514) 399-9109 

There is no parking on site and parking is limited in the area.  

Taxis and public transport are advised. 

 
 
More details:  
 
Paula L. Bush is a postdoctoral fellow with the department of Family Medicine at McGill 
University. Her dissertation was a participatory study aimed at improving the capacity of a YMCA 
to optimize adolescent programming. She has been a member of PRAM since 2009 when she 
joined the core team of the systematic review of Community-Based Participatory Research. Since 
then, as a representative of PRAM, she has given numerous seminars and workshops on 
Participatory Research both in and outside McGill. Updates for this OPR review can be followed 
@PaulaLBush or #OPRreview 
 
 
Cannot make the seminar physically, but would like to attend? Please contact 
research.fammed@mcgill.ca to ask about joining virtually, or register here to 
join via Webinar. (Please Note: Students from FMED 504 are expected to be 
there). 
  


